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Final permit wrap-up 


No comments were received on the final permit.  A timing restriction was 
placed in the final permit as a result of comments made by the NMFS on 
essential fish habitat and agreed to by the permittee since the restriction 
was not part of the public noticed permit. 

1. 	 The Department of Natural Resources/Division of Coastal and Ocean 
Management determined that this project was consistent with the 
Coastal Zone Management Act administered by the Alaska Coastal 
Management Program on June 12, 2008. 

2. 	 The Department of Environmental Conservation provided a final §401 
Certification on September 3, 2008. 


